
Dental Clinic Closure  

 

A goal, of the dental clinic is to improve our 
motivation and cooperation to bring better 
dental serves to the patients of the Oneida 
Dental Clinic. To achieve this goal, a TEAM 
Building training is schedule for the morning 
of August 15, 2024.  We will reopen in the 
afternoon.   

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


